
Fourth Grade Supply List 2024-2025

The following supplies are recommended to begin fourth grade in
September. Just a reminder that you may have already ordered from the
PTO for these items.

● 10 #2 pencils, no mechanical pencils please
● 2 black Sharpie fine point markers
● 2 highlighters
● Box of colored pencils
● Box of markers
● 5 - two pocket folders
● 1 marble composition book
● 2 large glue sticks
● 6-8 Black dry erase markers--preferably low odor
● Pencil case(soft pouch, not the hard case)
● Reusable water bottle
● Earbuds/headphones

Over the summer, please have your child practice his or her cursive
handwriting as well as read, read, read! In math, memorizing their
multiplication facts will be a key factor in your child having a
successful year. This will help to have him/her be better prepared for
fourth grade. We look forward to meeting you and your child in September.
Have a great summer!

Sincerely,
The Fourth Grade Teachers


